
 

  
 City Council Memorandum 
 

 
TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE: MAY 22, 2018  

FROM:  HUMAN RESOURCES BOARD WARDS: ALL  

SUBJECT: HUMAN RESOURCES BOARD REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 

ISSUE:  

Receive a report on the activities of the Human Resources Board. 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

That the City Council receive a presentation on the activities of the Human Resources Board.  
 

DISCUSSION: 
 
Chairperson Deanna Brown will present the Human Resources Board Report to the City Council.  
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
 
Prepared by: Stephanie Holloman, Human Resources Director 
Certified as to  
Availability of funds: Adan Raymond, Chief Financial Officer/City Treasurer  

Approved by: Marianna Marysheva, Assistant City Manager 
Approved as to form:  Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 

 
Attachment:  Presentation 

 


